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23rd May 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Circus Skills Lunch club 
 

 
 

David Panther will be returning to run the Circus Skills Lunch Time Club. The club will run on 
Wednesdays 12.00-12:45pm in the School Hall. The number of pupils will be capped at 15 
and is open to both boys and girls in Year 5 & 6 (but will be offered out to other years if Y5 & 
6 do not fill the allocation).  
 
The Circus Skills sessions will run from 4th June – 25th June.  
 
There will be 5 Circus Skills sessions at a cost of £5.00 per pupil per session. Please email 
mark.powell@yes2ventures.org.uk to register your interest. Places will be awarded on a first 
come first served basis. If successful you will be sent an email with bank account details that 
you can transfer the total cost of £20 to. 
 
For children in receipt of free school meals the individual club cost will be £10.00 for all 4 
sessions. If difficulty in paying for this club would prevent your child from attending please 
contact the school office. All enquiries will be dealt with in the strictest confidence. 
 
After meeting David and seeing him work with our children last year, I can say this is be a 
fantastic opportunity for children to learn different circus skills using equipment (such as 
diabolos, juggling balls, poi, Rubik's cubes, spinning tops etc.) such as etc in a safe and fun 
environment and is something I’m sure they will throroughly enjoy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Adebola 
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